
October 24, 2015 
 
I am very happy to write in support of Dr. Eilon Caspi and his new 
Dementia Behavior Consulting Company. I have known Eilon for 
several years and have worked closely with him on a variety of 
volunteer activities including an Act on Alzheimer’s Twin Cities 
Jewish Community Task Force co-chaired by Annette Sandler and 
Chris Rosenthal and Family Advisory Council of HealthPartners 
Memory and Aging Center chaired by Dr. Michael Rosenbloom. I 
have also heard Dr. Caspi at several of his presentations helping 
people to better understand and be more effective in caring for 
people with dementia and I know of the accolades he has received 
working with others to organize effective conferences on this 
complex subject.  
 
I cannot think of a better person to offer dementia behavior 
consulting.  Dr. Caspi’s education, experience, and above all, his 
natural intrinsic behavior of caring for the well-being of people, 
and specifically his regard for people with dementia, recognizing 
the importance of effective engagement to convey value and hope 
in their lives, and helping caregivers to do the same will result in       
outstanding opportunities and benefits for people in need of his 
expertise.   
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